
Ravenswood 
Community Newsletter 

June 2020 

 

 
SOCIAL OPPORTUNITIES:   

All events and clubs are on hold during the coronavirus. 
 

 Join our social email list – email Wendy at 
wendy@photo-totes.com  

 Join the walking club – email Mike for details of next 
walk at tumblerough@msn.com.  

 Join the book club – email Kathe for info on a potential 
zoom club meeting at katheneedham@gmail.com. 
June book is Before We Were Yours by Lisa Wingate 
Meets the 1st Monday of the month. 

 Join our Nextdoor “private group”–email Jennifer at 
jennifer@jenniferazhomes.com 

 Join Amy for Poolside “donation” Yoga every 
Tuesday at 6pm.  To get on her list of any changes or if 
you have questions email Amy at 
energyseedyoga@gmail.com 
 

MEET YOUR NEIGHBOR: Welcome Wesley and Monique 
Wenhold to Ravenswood.  They recently purchased the home 
next to the exit gate. Wesley works in sales for a commercial 
insulation company and Monique is a Marketing Coordinator.  
They have a daughter, Olive, who will be 2 in June.  They enjoy 
the arts, museums and walks.  Wesley used to be a 
professional musician.  Hopefully we will get to hear him play 
guitar for us in the greenbelt someday. They can’t wait to meet 
everyone!  
 
COMMUNTIY INFO & NEWS:  We have a lot of homeowners 
that go back to their summer homes so always good to pay 
attention. If you see something, say something.  The City of 
Phoenix non-emergency police number is 602-262-6151. 
Hopefully by the time you are reading this, our community pool 
is back open.  Be on the lookout for a pool social event coming 
soon! 
 

 

MANAGEMENT COMPANY:  
Vision Community Management 

Ph:  (480)759-4945 

www.wearevision.com 

16625 S. Desert Foothills Pkwy 

Phoenix, AZ 85048 

ravenswood@wearevision.com 

 

INFORMATION / HOA DOCS  

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:  

www.WeAreVision.com 

The Architectural application, 

landscape guidelines, painting 

guidelines, as well as other 

documents can be found on and 

downloaded from the community 

website 

 

MEETING DATES  

The Board Meets on the 2nd 

Wednesday of odd numbered 

months at 6:30pm. 

In-person meetings have been 
cancelled until further notice due to 

COVID-19 health/safety 
precautions. Visit the community 

webpage for updated meeting 
information/schedules. 

 Owners are welcome and 
encouraged to attend open session 

meetings.    
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